
Newsletter 
An update from the PTSG 

Term 2 

Fundraisers: 

All fundraising activities are done exclusively to provide extracurricular 

support for our children. Your participation in any of the fundraisers is 

hugely appreciated but completely optional. 

If you have a brilliant idea, want to help shape the future direction of 

the PTSG, or even just meet other parents and be part of the school 

community - come along to one of our meetings, all are welcome. 

 

 

 

We danced the night away and raised 

$1043 – WOW!  We hope you had as 

much fun as we did! 

 

 

 

Please contact us if you have any questions or need help setting 

up a Kindo account – ptsg@tawhai.school.nz  

 

 

 

Kindo is our preferred platform for ordering.  

 

Tip:  

 

 

Use POLi or Bank Transfer to top up your 

Kindo account as these methods will not 

attract any service fees. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

ISSUE: 

May 2023 

Thursday 1st June 

Orders due by 9am 

Welcoming our new PTSG committee 

(Ordering facility via Kindo will be 

available two weeks before event) 

PIZZA LUNCH  

Our fantastic new PTSG for 2023 has hit the ground running with 

the creative juices flowing for new fundraising ideas to provide 

our children with those nice little extras to make their time at 

Tawhai School memorable and more special. A very warm 

welcome to all new members! 

 

 

Friday 30th June     

Gate combo ($3) 

 

Friday 2nd June   

Pizza lunch day 

(No late orders can be accepted) 

(pre-order via Kindo only) 

GATE COMBO  

TAWHAI MERCHANDISE 

Look smart with a cosy, 

warm hoodie or stash your 

stuff in a handy Tawhai 

tote bag.  Order any time 

through Kindo. 

 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS  

For security & accuracy, Kindo is our 

preferred ordering platform. However, 

a small number of paper order forms 

will be available at the office if 

required. 

(Bulk hoodie order will be done mid-term 

with delivery expected end of term – unless 

shipping delays) 

Term 1 Disco – a roaring 

success! 

Check out www.entertainmentnz.com 

if you want to purchase a book 

packed with great discount offers and 

vouchers. Nominate the Tawhai PTSG 

with your purchase and up to 20% will 

be gifted to us – it’s a win-win all 

round       

Chairperson     Alice Hurdle 

 
Treasurer         Karen Wiggins 

 
Secretary         Naomi Brydon 

 

Next Meeting:         Wednesday 31st May 2023   (School staffroom)  

 


